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Dear Member Federation, 
 
we have to announce another big honour for our Confederation. 
 
Our President, Stanislav Pozdnyakov, was recently elected by the Russian Olympic 
Committee as their First Vice President.  
 
As Olympic champion and world champion his main task will be within the Executive 
Committee to head the department in charge of cooperation with other sport 
federations. In a first statement the 43 year old Olympian and sabre specialist said: 
“I am not afraid at all of that responsibility” – typical for a winner. 
 
Congratulation, Stanislav, to this appointment! 
 
Best regards, 
 
Max Geuter 
General Secretary  
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